
HAVE YOU READ THE NEWSPAPER OR SEEN THE NEWS  

RECENTLY?  WE NEED TO PRAY!!!  America’s spiritual and moral 

foundation is crumbling.  We’re in a mess!  What can we as fol-

lowers of Jesus Christ do?  We must pray, seek God’s face, and 

stand firm on His Word.  That’s why the Billy Graham Evangelistic 

Association is bringing the Decision America Tour to each of the 

50 states.  Franklin Graham is proclaiming the Gospel and chal-

lenging Christians to pray fervently and boldly live out their faith 

in Jesus Christ—at home, in public, and at the ballot box.  He will 

be in Richmond on our Capitol steps October 12th at noon and is 

inviting us, the church of Jesus Christ, to come pray with him.  Will 

you join in this effort?  A group of us will be traveling together in 

the GPBC van.  Just sign up on the list in the narthex.  See Sharon 

Warren for additional information.   

 

TO THE MOST WONDERFUL CHRISTIAN FAMILY anyone could 

have.  The family of Jerry Albeck would like to express our thanks 

for your prayers, cards, calls, and words of encouragement as we 

cared for Jerry.  Your love and support was felt by all of us every-

day.  Jerry’s final desire was to “be at peace in the arms of my 

Savior”.  Our Lord granted his wish and we rest assured that we 

will see him in heaven one day.  A very special thanks to everyone 

who stepped up to assist with the church music each week during 

this lengthy time.  —In His Loving Kindness, Rae Belle Albeck, Jim 

& Barbara Stevens 
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